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22nd October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Classroom Work 

 

We would like to invite all parents to visit your childs classroom on Friday 25th 

October from 9am to 10am.  You will be able to look at their books, see the 

recent work they have been doing and speak to their class teacher.   

 

We will look forward to seeing you on Friday 25th October at 9am to 10am.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Khelifi 

Class Teacher 

 

 

 


